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Fowler House Update: New Ideas, Possible New Partners  
By Chris McMurray, Fowler House Committee 
 
Our broker has been in talks this summer with some possible partners for redevelopment/reuse of 
the Fowler House building. The summer months have somewhat slowed the process, but we are 
hopeful that in the next several weeks we will be able to report on viable candidates. 
Meanwhile, the Campus Planning Committee is conducting a study, aided by our architect, John 
Cole, of how we use our current space for our programs and ministries, how we might use our 
space more effectively, and possible future improvements. 
Buying Fowler House continues to be one of the smartest things this congregation has done, and 
we are confident that it will continue to be an asset for the church in whatever new form it takes. 
We are committed to make sure the property continues to offer important benefits, both spiritual 
and financial for the parish, so Christ Church will keep active and growing. It will take a lot of 
work and a lot of prayer. Please keep us in your prayers. 


